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Enjoy the break. We return after half term on Wednesday, 6th June at 
8.50am (8.00am for breakfast club) 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Charlie L, Year 1- Amy R, Year 2- Brogan H, Year 3- Harry T, 
Year 4- Keelie D, Year 5 – Casey R, Year 6- All Year 6 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Oliver R, Year 1- Priyan K, Year 2- Rowan S, Year 3- Ashton M, 

Year 4- Jake S, Year 5 – Brogan S, Year 6 – All Year 6 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Elijah S (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
8th June at 9.00am.  

 

Read for Good 
Have you started your ‘Read for Good’ to raise money for new books in our refurbished library? 20% 
will also be donated to buy books for children in hospital. Choose a book-fact or fiction, audio book, 
comics etc and ask family & friends to sponsor you per book, per page, per 10 minutes – it’s up to you.  
Sponsor forms and money raised should be returned to school by Friday, 15th June. 

Teachers Top Three 
Every half term class teachers will pick three children who have ‘showed us off’ through their persistent 

hardwork and excellent all round behaviour. These children will receive a special reward. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Jessica M Ruben R Layla C Hannah C 

Amelia N Abigail B Dylan C Millie-Anne G 

Leo C Leon G Freya W Joshua K 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Veda R Leah K Tarun D Antonia O 

Talisha G Angel H Brogan S Jason H 

Summer R Dane R Philip N Rosie L 

Y6 Orienteering 

On Wednesday evening, 21 schools took part in an Orienteering competition. The 1.5 kilometre course, 

was set within the woods and open grasslands of Astley Park, providing a very challenging competition. 

Teams were made up of three pairs of girl/boy competitors, and were set off at 30 second intervals, to 

navigate their way around the course. Our pairs found most of the checkpoints, and we are currently 

waiting for an email, telling us our results. Well done to Oliver, Kacey, Jake, Ella, Charlie and Antonia, 

who even when they got a bit lost in the woods, did not panic, kept calm and found their way back to 

the finish line. 

Reception Vision Screening 

Please return the NHS permission letter sent home for your child to have the vision screening by 

17/6/18. The test will be Wednesday, 20th June in School. 

 

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Compassion’ 
Colossians 3:12  

Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with 
compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. 



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
25.5.18 School Closes for Half Term 3.15pm 

6.6.18 School Re-opens  

12.6.18 New Reception Parent Meeting 6.00pm 

13.6.18 Class Group Photos  

18.6.18 World Cup Lunch £2.20 if not entitled to free meal 

20.6.18 Nursery Sports 
Reception Vision Screening 

11.00am & 2.30pm 
1.30pm 

22.6.18 Rec-Y6 Sports Day 10.00am 

3.7.18 Reception/KS1 Disco 3.30-4.45pm 

5.7.18 KS2 Disco 3.30-5.00pm 

11.7.18 Nursery Graduation 2.00pm 

12.7.18 Year 6 Performance 6.00-7.30pm 

13.7.18 Final payment for London  

18.7.18 Summer Fair 3.30pm 

20.7.18 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/ Mini Tennis Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Rounders Club  

Friday – Homework 
 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 92.7%, Week 2- 89.9%, Week 3- 88.5%, Week 4 – 85.2%, Week 5 – 86% 
Week 6 – 85.9%, Week 7 – 85.1% 

 

The winning class is Year 2 with 96.7% of children making The Magic 97 
 

Lunchtime Award  
Evan S, Rec 
Lacey K, Y2 
Ruby C, Y5 

 

Water 
With summer fast approaching it’s important to keep the children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water 

bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.  
 

Sun Cream 
 

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s name clearly written on 
the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be able to apply their own cream 
under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun cream.  There are sun 
creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning before they come to school. 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £4.00. 

School Shoes 
Please take the opportunity over half term to purchase some black 

school shoes. Children should not be wearing trainers. 
 

On Wednesday, 11th July Mrs Chadwick is running two 
workshop for Parents/Guardians of children in Reception & 

Year 1 – An Introduction to Early Maths & English. The 
sessions are either 1.00-2.00pm or 2.15-3.15pm 


